
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I write to you today to request funding for the CPI Health Science Building in Fiscal Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Central Pennsylvania Institute of Science and Technology, located 

at 540 N. Harrison Street, Bellefonte, Pennsylvania, 16823-8644 

 

The funding for this project will be used to construct a new health science building at CPI. According to a 2018 

market assessment within the region, the greatest need for skilled workforce were in the areas of: health care 

management, occupational therapy assistant, physical therapy assistant, surgical technologist, licensed practical 

nursing, LPN to RN bridge. This program will help fill the unmet demand for skilled workforce in the health care 

industry in Central Pennsylvania. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                     

                               M                 
         Glenn “GT” Thompson 

                 Member of Congress 

 


